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Dates to Remember 
 

20th July 2018 - Last Day of Summer Term 
23rd July 2018 - 5th September 2018 - Summer Holiday  

(Non-pupil Inset Days 3rd September 2018 - 4th September 2018) 
 

Dates for future events will be confirmed when pupils return to school on 5th 
September 2018! 

Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

School Dinner Price Increase & Free School Meals 
 

We have been notified by our catering company that from September 2018 the 
price of school dinners will increase by 10p. This means that school dinners will 

cost £2.00 per day when pupils return to school from the summer holidays. 
 

Parents of current Year 2 pupils are advised that they will need to pay for school 
dinners when their child enters Year 3 unless the family is in receipt of benefits 

based free school meals.  

 
A Note from the Headteacher: 

 
I can’t believe the end of the year is here.  It has been another great year 

at Kenningtons. The children have continued to wow me with their 
achievements. Many children have excelled academically, with the best 
SATs results the school has ever had under the revised curriculum. The     
number of children working at the expected level and greater depth is  

increasing; great teaching is having great results.   
 

The sporting prowess of children has been wonderful culminating in   
Kenningtons winning the Borough Olympics - we didn’t bring football 

home but we did bring a trophy home! We have had another great arts 
and culture week - it is now becoming something of a tradition at         

Kenningtons. How wonderful to see the equity in access with so many 
children being part of an event.  

 
Finally we were delighted with the Ofsted report.  Under the leadership of 
Mrs Clarke and myself Kenningtons has been a good school for 8 years. 

This is no mean feat. It couldn’t be achieved without the great team 
around us. Many parents have shared with me their gratitude and thanks 
for all that the teachers and staff do for your children. I am astounded by 

the extra effort our staff put in. They really go above and beyond. It is 
pleasing to know that this is appreciated.   

 
I wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer and look forward to 

seeing you in September when I have no doubt that the school will 
go from strength to strength.  

Thurrock Libraries - Summer Reading Challenge 2018! 
 

We hope lots of pupils will be taking part in the Summer Reading Challenge 2018. 
The Mischief Makers Summer Reading Challenge takes place at Thurrock libraries 
from 14 July until 15 September 2018. This year's challenge celebrates 80 years of 

the Beano comic. You can learn more by visiting                                             
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 
All Kenningtons pupils who complete the Summer Reading Challenge 2018 

will receive six merits when they receive their certificate! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


School Uniform 
 

A quick reminder for parents that for both Girls and Boys the standard school     
uniform is a white shirt/blouse or polo-shirt or school logo polo shirt, grey bottoms 
(skirt, trousers, shorts), navy blue jumper/cardigan or school logo sweatshirt and 
plain black shoes (no trainers or boots). White socks or grey tights may be 
worn. School uniform may be purchased online (for free delivery to Kenningtons) 

from http://www.sues-schoolwear.co.uk/ 






